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Kathy Bradburn

From: Peter Cassar-smith <pcassarsmith@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, 21 October 2021 9:21 PM
To: development
Subject: Re planning scheme amendments in relation to conservation covenanted properties
Attachments: Conservation Landholder Letter.pdf

Hi, we have received the notification of proposed changes to the zoning of the conservation land which we currently 
own. (please see notification attached). 
 
We would like to indicate our agreement with the proposed change in zoning of the conservation land, as outlined 
in the attached advice. 
 
Please also note,  we are in process of selling the property, however, the settlement has not yet been finalized.  We 
passed the notification on to the purchaser and they have requested that we make this response as they also agree 
with the proposed zone changes. 
 
 
Regards, 
Peter and Michelle Cassar Smith 
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